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Some	of	the	core	areas	that	will	come	
for	discussion	in	the	conference	are:	

 Aging	&	Rehabilitation

 Aging	&	Rejuvenation

 Aging	and	Geriatrics

 Aging	and	Mental	Disorders

 Aging	and	Social	Aspects

 Aging	Care	Management

 Aging	in	Literature

 Cognitive	Decline

 Dementia	and	Ageing

 Elder	Abuse,	Law	and	Rights

 Loneliness	and	Social	Isolation

 Geriatric	Care	policy	of	India

	 The	field	of	aging	and	gerontology	is	a	
fascinating	 mix	 of	 such	 areas	 as	 medicine,	
psychology,	social	science,	public	health,	and	
numerous	others.	As	a	result,	this	discipline	
is	as	dynamic	as	 it	gets	–	there	 is	always	a	
new	 challenge,	 a	 new	 technique,	 a	 new	
angle,	or	an	unexpected	finding	to	look	into.

Recognizing	 and	 promoting	 the	
inherent	 dignity	 of	 people	 at	 all	 ages	
represents	 a	 foundational	 goal	 shared	 by	
societies	 around	 the	 world.	 The	 desire	 to	
identify	meaning	and	value	in	life	underpins	
inquiries	into	law	and	politics,	religion	and	
the	 arts,	 and	 it	 guides	 the	 resolution	 of	
ethical	questions	associated	with	scientific	
inquiry	 and	 resulting	 innovations.	 As	
medical	 science,	 public	 health	 and	
technology	 continue	 to	 advance,	 so	 lives	
have 	 grown	 progress ive ly 	 longer. 	
Increasingly,	 this	 leads	 to	 new	 questions	
regarding	 the	 kind	 of	 lives	 we	 will	
experience	 as	 we	 grow	 older.	 While	
advances	 in	science	and	medicine	 increase	
longevity,	what	innovative	technologies	are	
emerging	 that	address	 the	changing	needs	
faced	by	an	aging	world	needs	probing.	

Researchers,	 scientists,	 and	 social	
workers	 will	 gather	 at	 IIIT	 Jabalpur	 to	
discuss	 these	 questions	 and	 many	 other	
similar	topics.
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